CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION
Republic of the Philippines

Announcement No. S 3 ., S. 2018

ANNOUNCEMENT

FOR : HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, DEPARTMENTS,
BUREAUS AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL GOVERNMENT,
LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS, GOVERNMENT-OWNED OR
CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS,
AND STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES

SUBJECT : National Leaque of Philippine Government Nurses, Inc. 58t
National Anniversary and 2019 Biennial Convention

The National League of Philippine Government Nurses, Inc. (NLPGNI) will be
celebrating its 58" National Anniversary and 2019 Biennial Convention with the
theme “FILIPINO NURSES: THE BEATING HEART OF THE PHILIPPINE
HEALTHCARE”, on January 23-25, 2019 at the Punta Villa Resort, Arevalo, lloilo

City.

The planned biennial and anniversary celebration endeavors to carry-out and realize the
current organization’s leadership strategies aimed at recognizing the vital role of
government nurses in the Philippine healthcare setting.

All concerned government employees may participate in this event. However, it is
discretionary on the part of the agency heads to allow their employees to attend on
official/business time, as provided for under CSC Memorandum Circular No. 43, s. 1993.

For more information, you may coordinate with NLPGNI at télephone number 742-3944
or through email at nlpgni@yahoo.com.ph.

ALICIA dela ROSA-BALA

Chairperson
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